Please support SB 14 to Establish product stewardship program for plastic packaging and plastic food serviceware.

Plastic waste has proven to be an unforgettable and unforgivable crime against this planet and its inhabitants. It is in and on
everything, from the food we eat, the water we drink, the cells in our bodies. We have all seen it swirling down our city streets,
floating past us in our streams, surfing in our ocean waves. Until such time as plastic production, and all of its chemical variations, is
banned, this bill will begin to at least address the biproduct of plastic production: plastic waste, known to have life everlasting.

It is past time that manufacturers and merchants are made to be responsible for the havoc they cause around the globe, and pay
penalties when negligent in their duties to protect all air, water and soil. It is past time our government representatives represent the
people, not the profiting, of this state.

On behalf of my grandchildren,
Thank you for supporting this bill!



